
Mrs. Martin’s Cell Phone Policy 
 

 
Cell phones in my classroom:  Sometimes we need them to look something up 
quick, but most of the time, if you were to be totally honest, you know they are a major 
distraction to your education.  The bottom line here in this room is that I do not want to 
see them out and being a distraction, but I also want you to learn how to control your 
own behaviors and be able to use them at appropriate times.  So this is the plan. 
 
If you know that you can’t handle the distraction for the day, drop your phone off at the 
charging station.  Plug it in, turn the ringer off, and just forget about it for the class 
period.  You won’t even be tempted to look, plus, when class is over you will probably 
be back to a full charge!    For those of you who choose to take your chances and I 
have to ask you more than once to put your phones away, the second time I see the 
phone I will simply ask you to walk it over to the charging station since you could not 
follow the first warning. 
 
That is, it!  It is just that simple.   
 
**Be sure to bring your ear buds.  I will allow you to listen to music from the computer 
while we are working on BIG projects. 
 
**Make sure you have your charging box and cable for the charging station.  This WILL 
NOT be provided for you. 
 
 
 
I have read the following policy for Mrs. Martin’s room and been given the 
opportunity to ask questions.  By signing below, you are acknowledging the 
policy and understand the rules and guidelines. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
______________________________ ___________ _____________________ 
                  Student Name                       Class Block                        Date 
 
 


